
Lions Tale DEC. 28th, 2014 
 I hope all of you had a Happy Chanukah and a Merry Christmas. Our next big holiday is New Years Eve. 
Barker Lions will welcome in 2015 with a party on Wed. Dec.31st at our  building. Members are asked to 
bring their favorite drink and a small dessert. Food will be ordered at a small cost from a local eatery 
determined by the number of people who show up. Starting time is 7pm. 
Our next regular meeting is Jan. 21st with the Dist. Gov. our guest and speaker. This is the only meeting 
of the year that we ask members to dress in official attire for the Gov.  A board meeting will follow this 
meeting for the month of Jan.  
The Barker Lions have two pancake breakfasts planned for the month of March. March 1st will be with 
the BCS Music Boosters and March 15th is with the BCS Language Dept. Please mark your calendars & 
plan on helping out with these breakfasts.   

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 Dec. 31st         New Years Eve Party (7pm) 

 Jan. 21st          Dist. Gov. Visit & Regular Meeting 

           Feb. 4th          Regular Meeting 

 

 

        Lion Matt, Secretary                                                                                                                                                                              

  


